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Re: HB2573 Relating to Workers' Compensation (Increases
workers compensation fee schedule from one hundred ten to one
hundred twenty percent)

The Hawaii Medical Association supports HB2573. An increase in the
workers' compensation fee schedule is vital so that injured workers
can be properly cared for and have access to the medical care they
need.

However, we would prefer to separate the workers' compensation fee
schedule from the Medicare fee schedule. The Medicare fee
schedule was originally designed for the medical care of the elderly,
not the injured workers. In addition, the Medicare fee schedule has
decreased annually for many years with no recognition of the cost of
providing adequate medical care.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this matter.
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